
Bronze CC committee meeting.  Meeting #1                   29th January 2020 

 

Attendees :- Richard Croft. Barry Macey, Tony Forrester, Barry Wood, Gub Bahia, Shivam Paw, Derek 

Freeman, Olly Freeman, Jon Macey. 

Apologies :- Craig Wood, Steve Whittall, Matt Coley. 

Secretary’s report :- 

Matters arising from the AGM :- 

• Multiple teams for age groups with excess numbers.  Having two teams per category will be 
assessed during winter nets. 

• Sponsorship.  Parents to be approached via WhatsApp to see if there are any interested 
parties.  Offer is for £500 which gets 20 playing shirts, a banner displayed at the club, plus a 
photo for the sponsor to display in his premises.  BW to send WhatsApp message. 

 
TF confirmed the approach by GD Funding to put Bronze CC in contact with potential grants and 
funding options, but GD take £200 on success and £300 up front.  SP advised 4Grants Ltd do the 
same but take 10% of the grant if successful.  The committee requested SP to investigate more to 
cover the cost of replacing the clubhouse floor. 
 
Lichfield League held their AGM in January with nothing of interest to report. 
 
Treasurer’s report :- 

• JM confirmed the bank account balance stood at £**** which is approximately double of 
the figure at the same time in 2019. 

• JM & SP confirmed online payments for annual subscriptions is set up with the option to pay 
by instalments. 

 
Welfare :- 

• Nothing to report. 
 
Youth :- 

• Indoor nets start again on 29th February for 8 weeks at Streetly Academy. 

• BW confirmed Bronze CC registered for All Stars Cricket again. 
 
Ground :- 

• BM & DF repaired the floor by patching up, but only a temporary fix. 

• Concrete floor must start after the last game of the season.  SP to attempt to secure a grant 
to cover the cost. 

• Garage wooden soffits replaced with uPVC. 

• DF to repaint storeroom door and organise the club badge to be painted on the door at 
approximately 6ft high. 

 
Social :- 

• Nothing to report. 
 
Any other business :- 

• SP confirmed the constitution stated a disciplinary committee must be elected at the first 
committee meeting.  Steve Whittall, Barry Macey and Jon Macey were duly elected. 



• SP inquired if the club can support two teams on a Sunday. The 2nd XI is really important due 
to its pathway from junior cricket to adult cricket.  The committee unanimously agreed to 
only having one team.  TF to confirm with the LL and captain. 

• OF requested that Dukes balls are made available.  TF confirmed they were ordered. 

• JM cannot get an agreement from Curry’s about replacing the TV.  Insurance excess to be 
investigated in relation to claiming. 

 
Meeting ended at 10:25pm 


